THE DAVID SHELDRICK WILDLIFE TRUST



Foster An Elephant Orphan Certificate







Dear NCSG,

Thank you very much for fostering our orphan elephant **TURKWEL**, and for your valuable support of our Orphan's Project.

To read the latest entries in the Keeper's Diary regarding your orphan <u>click here</u> and by visiting our website regularly you will be able to keep in touch with your orphan's life. You will receive monthly updates which will summarize the year along with photographs from time to time creating a valuable record for you to keep.

Most Sincerely,

Daphne Sheldrick